
 
 

 

LOOKING FOR UNDERGRADUATE AND 

GRADUATE STUDENT RESEARCHERS 
 

The Image of the Journalist in Popular Culture (IJPC), a project of the 

Norman Lear Center, is embarking on a massive study of the image of 

the journalist in movies and television programs from 1914 to 2015 and 

is looking for qualified undergraduate and graduate student researchers 

to work on the project. 

 

The researchers will be involved in:  

 *A massive study of the image of the journalist in films and 

television, 1914 to 2014.  Filling out evaluation sheets for each movie or 

TV program using template created for the study.  Title: IJPC 

Researcher.  

 

If interested, please contact Professor of Journalism Joe Saltzman at 

saltzman@usc.edu 


